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September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Prospective Candidate, 
 
Thank you very much for considering Kingstone. I am pleased that you are interested in 
applying for this post of Computer Science, at the Academy Trust. The position 
becomes available because of our well established computer science specialist is 
moving abroad.  
 
This is my second year as Executive Head of the Trust and I am excited about the 
future for both the Primary and Secondary schools within the organisation. I have come 
to the trust after three years abroad and I am a big believer in the impact that computer 
science can have on a child’s long-term future.    
 
The recruitment of a positive computer science professional is crucial to the immediate 
and long-term impact of the subject with the Trust. You will be joining a faculty and 
school that are both welcoming and supportive. Having gone through the interview 
process relatively recently myself, I have found a friendly environment with staff and 
students wanting only the best for the school. 
 
If this is an environment that appeals to you, then please complete the application form 
including a supporting statement (no more than two sides) highlighting what you have 
done and what impact it has made.  
 
Good luck and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
David Bennett 
Executive Headteacher 
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